
 
 

 We Have Moved! 
 

When: December 18, 2017 

 

Our new address is: 

1700 -155 Carlton Street 

Winnipeg, MB R3C 3H8 

 

Starting December 18, 2017, all daily 

business in Winnipeg, including hearings, 

will be done out of this office.  

 

Our phone numbers do not change: 

 

Winnipeg office – 204-945-2476 

Toll Free – 1-800-782-8403 

Our email address does not change: 

rtb@gov.mb.ca 


